In response to the Ms. Burdick’s additional questions below about the Tandberg Lab:

REQEUST:
What are we doing for the rest of the county? 

RESPONSE:    It appears that there are three schools in the county who have opted to purchase the Tandberg Lab equipment . These schools have done this through FFE funds, AP funds ,or a foundation, in the case of  Suncoast HS. In speaking to the High School Principals these are school based equipment /software purchases that the individual High Schools have made to deliver curriculum based on their student populations i.e for  ESOL students, for growing/successful  Foreign Language programs, and for Sign Language programs. 
REQUEST:
Why are three of these programs in just the North area schools? 
RESPONSE:
Opportunities are available for all schools to identify and plan school based  equipment purchases, such as Tandberg Labs.  The above mentioned North Area schools can serve as a resource for other schools to visit and observe the Tandberg Foreign Language  equipment in operation . 
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